
 

March 11, 2022 

Web Announcement 2736 

 
Attention All Providers:  New Recipient/Enrollee Webpage Created 
Regarding Digital Medicaid ID Cards 
Effective immediately, a new webpage has been created on the Nevada Medicaid website to assist 
recipients/enrollees with the new web-based application that allows recipients to obtain digital Medicaid 
Identification cards.  See Web Announcement 2679 for information about the NVMedicaid Application (App).  The 
new webpage is accessed by clicking on the “Enrollees” tab at the top of the Nevada Medicaid website:  
https://www.medicaid.nv.gov, then selecting the “NVMedicaid App Information” link.  Providers may direct their 
Medicaid recipients to the new NVMedicaid App webpage, which also includes a provider guide.  Information will 
be added and updated to the webpage to provide helpful up-to-date details. 

The NVMedicaid Application (Digital Recipient Medicaid ID Cards) Provider Quick Reference Guide is designed as a 
quick reference for Nevada Medicaid providers to assist recipients in using the new NVMedicaid App.  In addition 
to being posted on the new NVMedicaid App webpage, the guide is also posted on the Provider Training webpage 
under Provider Tip Sheets, Quick Reference Guides and FAQs.  

https://www.medicaid.nv.gov/Downloads/provider/web_announcement_2679_20220110.pdf
https://www.medicaid.nv.gov/
https://www.medicaid.nv.gov/Downloads/provider/NVMedicaid_Application_Provider_Guide.pdf
https://www.medicaid.nv.gov/providers/training/training.aspx

